PUELIC SERVICE OFFICE
4404 WEST LAWRENGCE AVENUE 60630-2511

TELEPHOME: (773} 736-5684
FAX: (F13) 7252333
E-MAIL WARDISECITYOFCHICAGO. ORG

August 7, 2013

MARGARET LAURINO
ALDERMAN, 39TH WARD

CITY HALL « ROOM.200
T21 NORTH LA SALLE STREET
CHICAGD, ILLINGIS B0602
TELEPHONME; (312) T44-7242
Fhx: {312) 7440717

Steven Berlin, Executive Director

Chicago Board of Ethics
740 N. Sedgwick, Roorn 500

Chicago, IL 60610

Dear Director Berlin:
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Please be advised that I recently received a gift from Kich Danieli, Vice President of
Restaurant Depot/Jetro. The gift was a non-perishable food/wine basket and a bottle of

Dom Perignon champagne.

I donated both gifis to St. Edwards’s Church, located in the 39" Ward at 4350 W.
Sunnyside, to use as fundraising items. Both were hand delivered to Father Michael

Cronin on August 5, 20613,

If you need any additional information, please contact me at 773-736-5594.

Sincerely,

Moot s

Margaret Laurino

Alderman, 39™ Ward




